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COVID-19 has created uncertainty in the world. “Coretta” is doing 

her part to ensure the safety of her guests, her coworkers, and 

herself, which has earned her Employee of the Week.

Tips from “Coretta”

Prevent the Spread
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) states 

that there is currently no evidence that food handling is related 

to COVID-19. However, the following precautions should be 

taken to help prevent the spread.

Wear a Clean Face Covering

Practice Social Distancing

Avoid touching your eyes, 

nose, and mouth with 

unwashed hands

Understand de-escalation 

policies for unhappy guests

Wash your hands for at least 20 

seconds or use alcohol-based hand 

sanitizer

Stay home when you are sick

Use single service gloves when 

appropriate

Follow enhanced cleaning, 

sanitizing, and disinfecting 

procedures
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